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On Thursday evening April 27, the Las Vegas chapter of WFWP held a small group Meet Up to connect 
more deeply with some of the guests who attended the networking event in March.  
 
It was a very enjoyable educational time at the Rosellie French Café where we could share some of the 
articles from our national website.  
 
We chose to start with talking about the Sun Hak Peace Prize and then to bring it more close with the 
WFWP “Schools of Africa” Sun of Mozambique School. The guests were shocked to find out how far 
just a few dollars could go to help schools in Africa. These consistent yearly donations from WFWP-USA 
have been ongoing since the formations of these schools. The reports of thanks are so beautiful and truly 
heartwarming.  
 
Few organizations out there enjoy such a direct channel to get funds to the people who actually put them 
into practical use. Like the guests at the French bakery, please look on the national website: wfwp.us.  
 
And please contact Mary Hida or Sera Hirano to renew your membership or become a new member as 
these two ladies did.  
 
After learning about the WFWP International and National organization and it’s Founder, these ladies 
were so inspired to become members and brainstorm with us about how they could participate and 
contribute to our work here in Las Vegas.  
 
It was an unforgettable evening of forming deeper bonds and uncovering “pearls of the desert”. 


